
                                                                                                                                          
 

                               

 

 

 

 

November 2017 

Dear Emmaus and Chrysalis Community, 
I’d like to thank Steubenville Baptist for hosting the October gathering. The food was out-standing and I know 
much time and preparation went into this gathering. Thank you to Sheila Huff for filling in for me in my absence. I 
heard many wonderful comments on what a great service it was. Thank you to PJ Miller for giving a moving 4th day 
talk. Our community is blessed with many servants and for that I thank you.  
 

The Board nominees are in for our upcoming vote at the December gathering. The nominees are Dawn Allen, 
Chris and Becky Early, Victor Anderson, Rodney Nokes, Ruben Huckabee, Megan Richardson,  Tommy and Carolyn 
Burton and James and Angela Gregory, Anthony Parson and Johnathon Dobbs. Please be in prayer for the five 
individuals that God would like to have you vote for. As of right now we will be able to vote at the November and 
December gatherings by ballot or by giving your ballot to any board member as well on our website. You will also 
be able to mail your ballot to Genetta Kinney at 18 Zacks Landing Somerset KY 42503. Also the board accepted 
and approved two nominations for Chrysalis board representatives; they are Macey Johnson and Dustin Gosser.  
 
 I would like to remind everyone about the summit on December 1-2/2017 as we will look to see if our policies 
and procedures are in line with the way we are operating.  As our policies gives us guide lines to operate by as a 
community.  Team selection was on 10/21/2017 and the teams have been put in place for the upcoming spring 
walk and flights. Please start praying for these team as well as the weekend lay directors as they began to start 
working to get everything in place for these walks and flight. The next gathering will be at Eubank Baptist Church. 
The board meeting will begin at 4:00pm EST meal at 6:00pm and the worship service will follow at 7:00pm. 
 

Decolores, 
Scott Neal 
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November Gathering: 

Eubank Baptist Church Saturday, November 11th  

Located just off of Hwy N. 27 in Eubank KY 

Board meets at 4:30pm EST, Meal 6:00 and Service at 7:00pm 

 

December Gathering: 

Monticello United Methodist  
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 The Fall Lay Directors are Mark Coots- Men’s Walk, Carolyn Burton- Women’s Walk, Flights- Julie Stockton, 
Adam Britt 

 Currently we have 2 boys, 1 girl for Chrysalis flight #51,  Men Walk # 119- 5 men,                                       
Women Walk # 130- 25 women 

 Get in any sponsorship applications (especially for women’s walk) early as possible  

 In the event the walk becomes full then a candidate will be placed on a waiting list 

 Go to our website for on line Emmaus Ballot voting and the paper ballot as well.  www.lcemmaus.com  

 Please have any paper ballots mailed in by November 30th. On line voting will end December 8th.  

Last voting chance will be at the December Gathering on Saturday December 9th.  

 You must be a member of the community to vote and you can only vote once.  

 Winter months are coming and it’s a great time to work on Agape items for the spring walks. If you have 
Agape for these walks you may get that to Cyndi Neal or April Anderson. They will make sure the 
coordinators for the walks receive it.  

 A Board summit will be held in December 1st  & 2nd at Pumpkin Creek Lodge in Jamestown if you’re 
interested in attending please contact the CLD Scott Neal 

 Upper Room Board Training will be held November 18th in Campbellsville, more info can be found on our 
calendar tab on the website, any member of the community is welcome to attend. 
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